

IN THIS ISSUE

- Message from the Principal
- Christmas Charity Fair
- Reports and Parent-Teacher Interviews
- Excursions
- Farewell & Welcome
- Important Upcoming Dates



Christmas Charity Fair 2017



Prep Cherish Cherries Class performing
Santa Claus is Coming to Town
at the Christmas Charity Fair 2017

Address: Ground Floor, The Manor Building, 91 Nguyen Huu Canh Street, Binh Thanh District. Ho Chi Minh City, Vietnam.

Tel: (84-8) 3514 3036 Fax: (84-8) 3514 3038 Email: enquiry@manorhcmc.kinderworld.edu.vn

VISION

To be an educational institution of excellence from Kindergarten to University Foundation level combining Eastern Values with an International education to produce global citizens.

MISSION

To provide quality educational programmes in a creative and challenging learning environment, embracing innovative teaching pedagogies to empower every student to become a life-long learner.

Message from the Principal

Dear Parents,

With the conclusion of this month, comes the conclusion of Term 2 and Semester 1, marking the halfway point in our 2017-2018 school year. We had such an exciting learning-filled term! Classes attended excursions; we shared the Christmas holiday, calendar New Year, and are looking forward to Tet celebrations. The students thoroughly enjoyed our learning themes this term! Plants and flowers are some of their favorite topics to study. As we reflect back on a successful first half of this school year, I would like to thank all of our parents and caregivers, for your continuous support of your children and KIK.

Sincerely,

Ms. Caroline Atkinson

Principal

KinderWorld International Kindergarten

CHRISTMAS CHARITY FAIR

A huge thank you to all that helped us in celebrating the Christmas holiday by attending our annual Christmas Charity Fair! What a big success and wonderful time it was! With your support, we raised great funds for "Operation Smile" Vietnam!

We would like to say a special thank you to our volunteers, staff and Prep and K2 students for singing such beautiful carols opening our celebration.

We truly hope you had a warm and happy holiday season with your family





IMPORTANT UPCOMING DATES

14 February – 23 FebruaryNo school for Tet Holiday

26 February – Classes resume as usual

**Please note the campus & office will be completely closed 15 February – 21 February.

Address: Ground Floor, The Manor Building, 91 Nguyen Huu Canh Street, Binh Thanh District. Ho Chi Minh City, Vietnam.

Tel: (84-8) 3514 3036 **Fax:** (84-8) 3514 3038 **Email:** enquiry@manorhcmc.kinderworld.edu.vn

KINDERWORLD INTERNATIONAL KINDERGARTEN @ THE MANOR, HCMC

January 2018

REPORTS AND PARENT-TEACHER CONFERENCES

We hope you were able to arrange a time to speak with your child's teacher about your child's progress and development. We also hope you enjoyed viewing the first portion of their school portfolio. This portfolio will be sent home upon its completion at the end of the school year. It is our way of saving memories for your child, whilst communicating their progress to you in a concrete, meaningful and visual way.



EXCURSIONS

Our Prep Classes and K1 classes attended excursions this month. The K1 Wise Oranges and Apples classes had the opportunity to dress up as firefighters, doctors, work on a farm or in a recycling factory at KidzCiti.

Prep had an exciting opportunity to attend the Artinus 3D Art Museum. The students participated in determining the content of the painting in this interactive art museum.

Excursions are such a fantastic way to enrich the learning happening in our classrooms. The children had a wonderful time on these exciting excursions!

Farewell

We said a very bittersweet good-bye to our wonderful and much beloved Nursery Class Assistant Teacher Ms. Chau. After many wonderful years with us, she has retired. We wish her all the best in her future pursuits.



Ms. Hanh has joined us as the new Assistant Teacher for the Nursery Integrated Cool Coconuts class. Ms. Hanh recently graduated from University. She is excited to begin her career in education with the KIK Family. Please help warmly welcome her to the KIK family!

KINDERWORLD INTERNATIONAL KINDERGARTEN @ THE MANOR, HCMC

January 2018



















KINDERWORLD INTERNATIONAL KINDERGARTEN @ THE MANOR, HCMC

January 2018











Prep Class – Cherish Cherries

3D Art Gallery







Address:Ground Floor, The Manor Building, 91 Nguyen Huu Canh Street, Binh Thanh District. Ho Chi Minh City, Vietnam.

Tel:(84-8) 3514 3036 **Fax:**(84-8) 3514 3038 **Email:** enquiry@manorhcmc.kinderworld.edu.vn

KINDERWORLD INTERNATIONAL KINDERGARTEN @ THE MANOR, HCMC

January 2018

























Address:Ground Floor, The Manor Building, 91 Nguyen Huu Canh Street, Binh Thanh District. Ho Chi Minh City, Vietnam.

Tel:(84-8) 3514 3036 **Fax:**(84-8) 3514 3038 **Email:** enquiry@manorhcmc.kinderworld.edu.vn